Dear Pre-School Parents:

If your child is returning next year, the nurse will need the following by the first day of school:

- 1. Any recent immunizations since last year
- 2. Appointment date or copy of actual flu shot date( See attached- must have an annual flu shot between August and December of this up -coming school year)
- 3. A new Epi-pen packet, a new asthma packet, or a medication form for any medications needed in school including over the counter ones (a physician and parent must sign for these every school year). The forms can be gotten from the nurse/main office upon request or can be downloaded from our website.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

The School Nurses